
2016 District 2 Coordinator Report  
· Contacted all of the presidents in September to inform them of my duties and 

willingness to support their efforts. 

· Sent out periodic newsletters to discriminate state information and to 
encourage action to increase membership.  

· Visited Omicron Chapter on February 16, 2016 and facilitated activities to 
examine current practices and actions to increase membership.  

· Submitted inquiries for chapters to consider hosting the 2017 Alpha Rho State 
Convention. 
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